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Field Trip
The student technology team had an amazing opportunity to visit Hubbard
Broadcasting. They were able to see how technology makes radio
broadcasting work. | am currently working on our next field trip to CVG
Airport to explore technology and air travel.

Monthly Support
We have seen an uptick in the amount of damage being reported by
students. Water damage, cracked screens, power cords etc. We are
fortunate enough to have a supply of loaner devices to cover these
issues.

Pod Casting
| am working with Misty to acquire technology to enable our students to
create podcasts. We will be able to create a student station to allow
interested students to join the podcasting world. Stay tuned!



